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Info -Social 811 is a free and confidential telephone consultation

service available both in English and French to any resident of

Quebec. The service is available 24/7 and provides you with access

to a psychosocial worker who can give you advice and answer

questions about psychosocial issues (example: you are in a

situation that is making you feel anxious, you are worried about a

family member or friend, you are experiencing family or

relationship problems, you are going through bereavement, etc.…) 

A call to Info‑Social 811 involves 3 or 4 steps. The psychosocial

worker:

will collect some personal information from you, with your

permission;

1.

will assess your needs;2.

will respond to your needs;3.

will refer you to an appropriate resource, if necessary.4.

Personal information will be kept confidential; however, you do not

have to provide it. If you do not wish to do so, you can tell the

psychosocial worker.

Depending on your needs, the psychosocial worker may give you

information or advice, refer you to an appropriate resource or even

send someone to your location to assist you immediately if you are

in a crisis situation. 

How to access the service?

You can call 811 to access the Info-Social 811 service. The service

can be accessed from a landline or cell phone with a Quebec

number. There is no other number to reach this service.

https://www.quebec.ca/en/health/finding-a-resource/info-social-811
https://www.quebec.ca/en/health/finding-a-resource/info-social-811


A c t i v i t y  C o r n e rA c t i v i t y  C o r n e r

 Always check with your physician before starting any new activities. This bulletin should never be used as a substitute for seeing a doctor. 
If you are concerned about a possible medical condition, please consult your physician.
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Vision Gaspe-Percé Now is revamping our monthly Health Bulletin effective
April 2023. The Health Bulletins have traditionally contained snapshots of
information on health topics which may be of interest to the community.

Moving forward, the bulletins will be providing information on health
services available within the region. Our aim is to increase knowledge of

these services and help reduce barriers to access.


